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*UPDATED* 
Temporary Sidewalk 
Access Restrictions 

Planned for start on 4/9/24 through 4/19/24, on Boerum 
Pl., Atlantic Ave. and Smith St. 

Continuing with the dismantling of the Brooklyn Detention Center, the sidewalk sheds 

will be removed, starting on Boerum Pl., and working towards Smith St.  On Smith St., 

the perimeter fencing will be moved back to the property line and the yodocks removed, 

restoring the full sidewalk for pedestrian use and the parking lane.  Flaggers will direct 

pedestrian and vehicular traffic as needed. 
If you have any questions, concerns, 

or would like to learn more about 

this DDC Project, please contact the 

Community Construction Liaison: 

 

 
Lucien Allen 

Mobile # 917-270-2370 

BrooklynCCL@bbjnyc.com 

 

 
During non-construction hours please 
contact 311 for non-emergency city 
services. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen 
conditions (weather, field conditions, etc.) it 
may become necessary to change some 
scheduled work locations and operations. 

 

 
 

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing 
this project on behalf of the NYC Department of Correction. 
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